
April 29, 2013 

Meeting with Dept of Public Works 

 

Meeting Notice 

Please take notice that three or more members of the Milton Town Board may be together on April 29, 

2013 at 10:30am. The meeting will be at the Department of Public Works, 3715 Newville Road, 

Janesville, WI for discussing Town issues and Town Construction.  

Sandra Kunkel, Town Clerk 

 

Posted: April 23, 2013 

Published: April 25, 2013 

 


